
If you are a girl who will be in 
grade 11 or 12 next school year, 
you are eligible for the FREE 7‐
week summer immersion pro‐

gram offered by   
Girls Who Code.  

In the program you will learn 
computer science, get exposure 

to tech jobs and join a sup‐
porƟve sisterhood of thousands 

of girls across the U.S.! 
 

To get program details and find 
out how to apply, you and your 
parents can aƩend one of the  

following informaƟon sessions. 

  

Informa on Sessions 
 

Tucker‐Reid H. Cofer Library 
Monday, February 26, 2018, 6:00 p.m.—7:00 p.m. 

770.270.8234 
 

Chamblee Library 
Wednesday, February 28, 2018, 6:00 p.m.‐7:00 

p.m. 
770.936.1380 

 
Decatur Library 

Thursday, March 8, 2018, 4:00 p.m.– 5:00 p.m. 
404.370.3070 

 

Covington Library 
Saturday, March 10, 2018, 1:00 p.m.‐2:00 p.m. 

404.508.7183 

 
Wesley Chapel–William C. Brown 

Library 
Monday, March 12, 2018, 6:00 p.m.‐7:00 p.m. 

404.286.6980 
 

ScoƩ Candler Library 
Wednesday, March 14, 2018, 6:00 p.m.‐7:00 p.m. 

404.286.6986 
 

Learn more at girlswhocode.com. 


